
 

 

Contact Information: 

 

 

 

A Living Church – really living what we believe. 

A Loving Church  –  passionately loving God and loving  
         people. 

A Reaching Church  – significantly influencing our  
     community by  serving & sharing. 

A Growing Church  – continually growing as individuals and 
    as a community of faith 

OUR MISSION IS TO BE: 

Pastor Norm 

(Senior Pastor) 
780-461-5393 pastornorm@hillviewchurch.ca 

Ben Lien 

(Director of     

Worship Arts) 
780-461-5393 musicdirector@hillviewchurch.ca 

Office 780-461-5393 office@hillviewchurch.ca 

Diaconate 780-461-5393 diaconate@hillviewchurch.ca 

Moderator  780-461-5393 moderator@hillviewchurch.ca 

Treasurer 780-461-5393 treasurer@hillviewchurch.ca 

Trustee 780-461-5393 trustee@hillviewchurch.ca 

Counselling 587-594-8138 surefoundationcounselling@gmail.com 

 

 

Please note the Hillview bulletin is available on our Website:  

www.hillviewchurch.ca 

 

 

Hillview Baptist Church  

Easter Sunday 

April 12, 2020 

Hillview Baptist Church 

January 23, 2022 

253 Woodvale Road West      Tel: 780.461.5393 

Edmonton, Alberta        www.hillviewchurch.ca 

T6L 1E5  Canada         office@hillviewchurch.ca 

 



 

 

 

WELCOME  

CALL TO WORSHIP 

Psalm 8 
 

PRAYER OF INVOCATION 

SONGS OF PRAISE 

Goodness of God  

Tis So Sweet To Trust In Jesus 

How Firm A Foundation 

Our God 

 

SCRIPTURE READING 

Joshua 5.2-15 

 

PASTORAL PRAYER 

 

CHILDREN’S MOMENT 
 

SCRIPTURE READING 

Colossians 2.8-15 
 

THE MESSAGE 

“A Firm Foundation” 
 

HYMN OF RESPONSE 

The Solid Rock 

 

 BENEDICTION 

2Corinthians 13.14 
 

DOXOLOGY 

 

Welcome to Hillview 

January 23, 2022 

 

 

Church of the Week 
 

Beiseker, AB: Tri-Community Baptist Church 

Senior Pastor: Rev. Eric Spletzer (Louanne) 

 

Family of the Week 
Darren & April Coleman  

Pray for our Missionaries 

Walter and Florence Grob 

 NAB Missionary in Cameroon 

   nabonmission.org/missionaries/walter-florence-grob  

 

Walter began serving with the NAB in Cameroon in 1988 for a 

three-year assignment; he returned in 1994 and has faithfully 

served ever since. He handles the missionary finances for the 

Cameroon Baptist Convention and serves as a resource person 

for the head of the Finance and Development Department.  

Pray: Pray the continued unrest in Cameroon would come to a 

peaceful resolution. 

https://nabonmission.org/missionaries/walter-florence-grob/

